
 
 
 
25 November 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Christmas Lunch – Tuesday 8 December  
 
On Tuesday 8 December the kitchen will be cooking a traditional Christmas lunch for 
children.  The menu will be roast turkey, roast chicken or Quorn fillet with stuffing, gravy and 
cranberry sauce, roast potatoes, carrots, peas and sprouts, followed by Christmas pudding, 
festive chocolate cracknel or mince pies and custard. 
This year, we are offering children who normally bring a sandwich lunch the opportunity to 
join their friends for Christmas lunch.  If you would like your child to have a school dinner on 
that day, please complete your request using the following link:  
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=y4FijIlNeEyqFgtjIf3WwZGfYfKqXldLsVuYQxA
w95NUMUFQWEYxUDhKNTlGMjhEN0dONVhLUUZQRy4u by Monday 30 November we will 

charge £2.25 to your scopay account.  
 
(Only children who have a packed lunch are required to fill in this form – please complete a 
form for each child in your family)  
 
As food has to be ordered well in advance, the kitchen is not able to accommodate late 
requests.   
 
If your child has school meals it will be assumed that they will be having Christmas 
lunch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Jayne Luckett (Mrs) 
Head Teacher 
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